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Testimony to Portland City Council on the Shelter to Housing Continuum Project,
Recommended Draft 

I support the Shelter to Housing Continuum and the amendments proposed by Portland Neighbors
Welcome. Increasing flexibility is key right now when people need as many temporary solutions as
possible. It would also support proof of concepts that require code relaxation to begin.
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